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June 2016 

 

NEW RESIDENT CLUB OF CAPE CORAL 
www.capecoralnewresident.com 

 

CALLING ALL GRADUATES AND MEMBERS 

Patriotic  

Par-tay 

Saturday June 25,  2016 
6:30-10 p.m.  

Cape Coral Yacht Club 
NO DINNER—JUST DANCING!! 

 

 
Music provided by:  41 South 

Food: A variety of Appetizers 

Drinks are:  
Beer, wine, soft drinks and water while they last.  Feel free to BYOB 

Sign up and pay at the General Meeting or by Paypal/Credit Card  
on our website. capecoralnewresident.com 

You may also pay by check at the Cape Coral Yacht Club, Crystal's Hallmark,  
Coralwood Mall;  

Razzle Dazzle, 1335 Cape Coral Pky. ( 239-945-7549). Please indicate your table seating preferences when 
making reservations! For details Contact : Laura Laumann lklaumann@gmail.com or text 419-410-0981 

Price is $15  

DUE by NOON June 20th 
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              New Resident Club of Cape Coral 

 Activities in Pictures LOOK FOR YOUR PICTURE AT  

www.capecoralnewresident.com  

Bottom of homepage -Look for Shutterfly 
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Wed. June 1:  SUNSET CELEBRATION-5-8 pm Yacht Club Beach, come and socialize while you enjoy 

   a band and beautiful sunset! Bring a chair, drinks and snacks. 

 

Fri. June 3:  TRIVIA NIGHT! Fridays 4-6pm Nemo’s see page 18 

 

Tues.   June 7:     9:00am: MONTHLY MEMBERSHIP MEETING at the Cape Coral Yacht Club. 

 

Sun. June 12:  ANTHONY’S COMEDY NIGHT– see ad page 10 

 

Mon. June 13:     7:00-9:00pm: NEW MEMBER SOCIAL-at the home of  Dale Ford                            
               This social  serves as a welcome and orientation to new members each month.             
   Sign up at the general meeting or RSVP to 203-667-1806, ford_dale@yahoo.com 

 

Tues.       June 14:     9:00am: MEN’S BREAKFAST: House of Omelets 900 SW Pine    
   Island Rd. #122 second Tuesday of  every month.  Host: CHRIS WEEKS  Reserve with  
   Chris at: cjweeks1234@gmail.com    (239)339-7015 

 

Tues. June 15:   GAME NIGHT 6 pm, - NEW LOCATION– Foster’s Grill-728 SW Pine Island Rd. 
   Bring a game or play one someone else brings. Time to talk and play   
   in a smaller setting. RSVP by June 14:Contact: Karel Casey– 605-838-8193 or   
   capeactivities@gmail.com    

 

Thurs.     June 16:    LADIES LUNCHEON -12:00 pm  see details page 11 

 

Sat.  June 18:  BILLIARD DAY 2:00—4:00 pm.  1242 SW Pine Island Rd.   

 

Sun. June 19:  NRC Singles Pot Luck—see page 7 

 

Sat.  June 25:  JUNE PATRIOTIC PAR-TAY  DANCE– see page one 

 

Tues. June 27:  COCKTAILS ON THE CAPE– , see ad page 7 

 

NRC UPCOMING EVENTS  

Reminder: Please sign up for events as early as possible so the chairperson can plan accordingly.  Find-
ing a space for this huge, fun-filled club is not an easy task and we don’t want anyone left out.            
Important:  If you sign up for an event but cannot attend, please cancel with the appropriate chairperson, 
as restaurants and venues plan their staffing according to the number of guests attending. 
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BOARD 98 CONTACTS 

Newsletter 

Al Rich 

alfredcrich@gmail.com 

239-877-4249 

1st Vice President  

Linda Petersen 

lindap3653@gmail.com                   

330.313.0634 

Past President Advisor 

Frank Catanese  

frankcatanese1@gmail.com 

603.731.4225                                          

Hospitality  

Dale Ford 

Ford_dale@yahoo.com 

203-667-1806 

Reservations 

Laura Laumann 

lklaumann@gmail.com 

419-410-0981 

Treasurer                                      

Tom Reiser 

treiser2@comcast.net 

732-575-9131 

Photo Historian    

Micah Millet                               

micahmillet@gmail.com 

619-772-9881 
AM Refreshments     

Denise Brewster 

deniseb6660@gmail.com 

260-519-0573 

Activities 

Karel Casey                     

kggaydos09@yahoo.com 

605-838-8193 

PM Refreshments              

Tom Driscoll 

vineyarderz@gmail.com 

774-563-0818 

Publicity   

Connie Catanese/Diana Simpson 

dksimp2@icloud.com 

847-366-7670 

Raffles 

Suzanne Tjosaas 

suzannetjosaas@yahoo.com 

320-226-6630 

President  

Pat McCoy 

info@capecoralnewresident.com 

520-235-9978 

2nd Vice President 

Linda Kamysz 

kamrez@att.net 

815-575-3379 

Secretary                         

Sue Driscoll 

sedriscoll118@gmail.com 

774.563.0789 

Ladies Luncheon  

Barbara Walter, Babz Maxwell 

walterbi2011@gmail.com 

flyingrabbit456@ameritech.com 

239-541-9000, 217-801-1287 

Past Board Advisor            
Tricia  Fee-Mainhardt  
pmainhardt@yahoo.com 
419.343.3923 
         

Image 

Coming  

Soon 

Image 

Coming  

Soon 

Image 

Coming  

Soon 

Image 

Coming  

Soon 

Image 

Coming  

Soon 
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NRC supports programs such as  
the Cape Caring  Center  

and Onesight 

Just a reminder that the New Resident 
Club has a continuous giving program, 
which collects canned goods and  non-
perishables for the Cape Coral Caring 

Center  for  distribution to those in 
need.   Please drop your donations in  

the box at the Yacht Club.  Also, please 
bring used eyeglasses to  the NRC 

monthly meeting - a Gift of Sight box is  
provided on the  activities table for your 
donation. All donations will be taken to 

the   respective centers for distribution.  

NRC NOTES AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

       NEW MEMBERS            
ARE ALWAYS WELCOME  

Welcome to Paradise. In 1967 the 
New Resident Club was established 
by Helen Peck as a way to give 
newcomers the opportunity to       
exchange ideas and friendship. The 
tradition continues today. Member-
ship is open to anyone who has 
resided in Cape Coral for three 
years or less. The two year mem-

bership fee is $45 per person.  

September is open membership to 
all residents, regardless of length  
of residency. Our general meeting 
is held at 9.15am on the first 
Tuesday of each month at the 
Yacht Club.  Please join us for 
coffee and a light snack at the  

general meeting, or contact : 

Linda Peterson at 330-313-0634 
lindap3653@gmail.com 

  

 

Just joined this month?                   
YOU’RE INVITED! 

New Member’s Social            

on June 13 7-9 pm   

Meet at the home of Dale Ford to enjoy a 
snack and refreshment,  while meeting 
other new members and some board 

members.   

This is a fun way to get to know the group 
you will be joining, and to get any 

questions that you may have answered. 

Be sure to RSVP to Dale Ford by  

June 12th                               

 at 203-667-1806 

ford_dale@yahoo.com 

Also, look for your invitation from 
Punchbowl via email.                                

BOCCE BALL SCHEDULE 

  WEDNESDAYS (3-5pm) 

NRC Graduates 
After two years of being an NRC mem-
ber, you “graduate” to become a gradu-
ate member. At this stage  you have the 
option to join the Cape Coral Social 

Club.   

You are strongly encouraged to    con-
tinue to attend all NRC meetings, activi-
ties and events, and your group activi-
ties with other Club members.   As a 
graduate, you will continue to receive 
email updates on all the NRC happen-
ings. You may opt out of   receiving 
these emails by updating your prefer-
e n c e s  a t  o u r  w e b s i t e :  i n -

fo@capecoralnewresident.com.  

More information about  graduates 
joining the Cape Coral Social Club can 

be found atwww.capecoralsocialclub.org 

SUNSET CELEBRATION 

Wed. JUNE 1, 2016 

5-8 pm 
Come and enjoy a walk on 
the beach or pier, listen to 

live music, over 50 vendors, 
meet your NRC friends! 

Bring a chair, snacks and 
drinks. 

This will be the last Sunset 
Celebration of the season.  
The next one will be the 

first Wednesday in October! 

 

 

 

 

 

IF YOU FIND MISTAKES IN 
THIS ISSUE…. 

THANK YOU! AT LEAST 
WE KNOW YOU ARE  

READING IT! 

Report errors to Al Rich at 
alfredcrich@gmail.com 

mailto:info@newresidentclub.org
mailto:info@newresidentclub.org
http://www.capecoralsocialclub.org
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Men’s Breakfast   

HOUSE OF OMELETS 

Why should the women be the only ones to 

have fun?          June 13, 2016 

The men’s breakfast is held monthly, every 2nd Tues. at 
9am HOUSE OF OMELETS 900 SW Pine Island Rd. #122 

Host: CHRIS WEEKS  Reserve with Chris at: 
cjweeks1234@gmail.com    (239)339-7015 

      NRC NOTES AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

COCKTAILS ON THE CAPE 

BONEFISH GRILL 

JUNE 27, 2016    5pm –7pm 

Open Menu 

900 SW Pine Island Rd, Cape Coral 
 

SIGN UP REQUIRED 

To sign up contact  

Karel Casey at                   

capeactivites@gmail.com or  

605-838-8193                                   
make sure you get an email reply                    
                                     

June 19, Sun, at 5:30 pm Singles’ Month-
ly Get Together at Grace L’s 
home. RSVP to coralperch316@gmail.com 
or 239-565-1122 get address.   

BYO Beverages, Appetizers – Finger 
Food and a lawn chair, if you have one. 

TRIVIA NIGHT IS BACK! 

FRIDAY NIGHTS  4-6 pm AT 

NEMO’S 

Nemo’s off Santa Barbara, Bowland   

42 Mid Cape Terrace, Cape Coral, 

FL 33991 

Kiwanis Club of Cape Coral 

GIVING BACK 

TO THE COMMUNITY 

Now Accepting gently used 
furniture, appliances and cloth-

ing. 

Volunteers needed. 

Free Furniture Pick Up 

239-542-2849 

www.mycapecoralkiwanis.org 

CAPE CORAL  
LIONS CLUB  

meets at 5pm the 1st and 
3rd Thursday of each month at  

Cape Coral First United  
Methodist Church, 

4118 Coronado Pkwy.,  
Room 152 

Serving the needs of the Cape Coral 
community 

New Members and Lions from up 
north welcome 

For more info, contact local club 
president 

Bill Moulton, 802-745-8631 
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The New Resident Club gives special thanks to the local businesses below for their various  contributions and 
support. To ensure their continued support of our club, please redeem  gift  certificates or coupons promptly.     

Patronize these businesses and let them know we appreciate their support. Thank you! 

THANK YOU TO OUR SUPPORTERS 
*** Star Studded Elite Supporters 

AAE Glass Studio 
1228 Lafayette St. 
239.471.7724 

 
Aji Limon Peruvian Cuisine 
4643 Coronado Pkwy 
239-205-6587 
1480 NE Pine Island Rd 
239-424-8212 

 
Anthony’s on the Blvd. 
1303 Del Prado Blvd. S. 
239.772.5900 
 
Back Streets Sports Bar & 
Pizzeria 
915 SE 47th Terr. 
239.945.7555 
 
Beef "O" Brady's 
2481 Del Prado N 
239-573-6172 or 
3015 Pine Island Rd.SW 
239.283.9995  
 
Bert’s Bar & Grill 
4271 Pine Island Rd., Matlacha  
239.282.3232 
 
Body Biz Massage 
Dorothy seal 
239-201-9394 

 
Bowland 
42 Mid Cape Terrace 
239.772.1661 
 
Bubba’s Roadhouse & Saloon 
2121 SW Pine Island Rd. 
239.282.5520 
 
Buon Appetito Restaurant & Bar 
2384 Surfside Blvd. 
239-558-5711 
Cape Coral House of Omelets 
900 SW Pine Island Rd. 
239-673-7545 
 
Carrabbas Italian Grille 
762 Pine Island Road 
239.574.2797 
 
Ceno Grille 
1715 Cape Coral Pkwy W. #5 
239-549-2366 
 
CiCi’s Pizza 
1430 Del Prado Blvd. S. 
239-242-0410 
 
 

Coastal Tide Operations, Inc. 
Property Maintenance & Repairs 
239-440-2031 
 

 

Coconuts Bar & Grill 
850 Lafayette St. 
239.541.3221 
 
Danny Yates Landscape  
425 SW Pine Island Rd 
239.772.1595 
 
Dolphin Key Resort 
Tiki Hut Bar & Grill 
1502 Miramar St. 

Domino’s Pizza 
4409 Del Prado Blvd. S 
239-549-5500 
 
Duffy's Sport Grill 
627 Cape Coral parkway 
239-205-6771 

Edison & Ford Winter Estates 

2350 McGregor Blvd. Fort Myers 
239-334-7419 
 
Fancy’s Southern Café 
8890 Salrose Lane Ft Myers 
239-561-2988   
 
Farmers Market-Cape Coral  
Club Square Lot  
Saturdays 8am-1pm 

Annie's Restaurant***  George’s Complete Auto  Paradise Boat Rentals*** 
814 SE 47th St   Repair ***   3013 S. Del Prado Blvd. 
239.945.3133   4804 Coronado Pkwy.  239.645.4217 

Bonefish Grill***  239.542.1588    
900 SW Pine Island Road      PDQ Fresh Tenders*** 
239-574-1018   Hair FX Studio & Spa  Salads/Sandwiches 
    Hair by Daniella Ferrara***  12499 S. Cleveland Ave 
Dolphin Express Car Wash 239.848.8855   Ft Myers 239.220.5727 
*** 
3826 Chiquita Blvd. South  Island Café on the Bay*** Water City Grill*** 
239.541.9274   4200 Pine Island Rd  1404 Cape Coral Pkwy. 
    Matlacha 239.540.3463  239.471.2075 
Downtowner Car Wash*** 
1009 Del Prado Blvd. S.   
239.772.2277 
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Fosters Grille 
728 SW Pine Island Rd, #1 
239.573.4454 
 

Florida Everblades 
11000 Everblades Pkwy. Estero 
239-948-7825 Ext. 1500 
Mike Kelly SAE 
 
Golden Coral 
2645 Andalusia Blvd 
239-673-6829 
 
Head Pinz Bowling Alley 
1889 Del Prado Blvd. S. 
239-574-3611 
 

 

Hurricane Grill & Wings 
756 SW Pine Island Road 
239-800-3141 

 
Key West Express 
John Barry 
239.463.5733 ext. 116 
johnbarry@keywestexpress.net 
 
Kindness Animal Hospital 
Two Cape Coral locations 
239-945-0111 
239-542-7387 
 
Lelulo’s Pizzaria 
3123 Chiquita Blvd. 
239-205-6935 
 
Lobster Lady 
1715 Cape Coral Pkwy. W. 
239.471.0136 
 
Mary Kay Cosmetics 
Aloyce Black- Board 48 
239/699-6370 Cell/Text 
 
 

Massage Therapy 
Pam Maciejewski LMT 
4706 SE 9th Pl.  
239.549.4094 
 
 

Miceli’s Restaurant 
3930 Pine Island Rd. NW 
239.282.8233 
Misto Bar & Grill 
231 Del Prado Blvd. 
239-673-9799 
 
 
 

Monkey Bar 
1428 Lafayette St. 
239-549-8800 
 

Nauti Mermaid Dockside  
Bar & Grill 
Marker 92 Waterfront Bar & Bistro 
5961 Silver King Blvd.239-541-5600 
 
Neff Studio Salon 
2481 Del Prado Blvd. South 
239-574-1790 
 
Nervous Nellies 
1131 First St. Ft Myers Beach 
239-463-8077 
 
Ocean Breezz     
4703 SW 16th PL 
239.257.1081                    
 
Paradise Deli 
2378 Surfside Blvd 
239.282.2378 
 
Pier One Yacht Sales 
Wayne Lea 
Licensed & Bonded Yacht Broker 
239-707-9422 
 

Pinchers 
5991 Silver King Blvd. 
239-540-7939 
 
Ralph’s Place 
1305 Cape Coral Pkwy  
239.549.2040 
 
Red Headed Witches 
1910 Del Prado Blvd. 
239-573-6566 
 
Rumrunners 
5848 Cape Harbour Drive 
239.542.0200 
 
Salon Renew 
909 SE 47th Terrace #104 
239-257-1416  

solonrenewcc@yahoo.com 

Slate’s 
4820 Candia St. 
239-540-6800 
 

Southwest Florida Symphony 
Ticket Box Office 239.418.1500 
8290 College Pkwy. Suite 103 
Fort Myers, FL  33919 

Sparkle Clean Pressure Washing 
Cape Coral 239-205-6300 

Stevie Tomato’s Sports Bar 

814 SW Pine Island Rd.  
239.573.7877 
 
Stuff A Bagel 
814 SW Pine Island Rd. 
239-673-9405 
 
Sunken Treasure 
2384 Surfside Blvd. 
239-770-2427 
 

The Cape Hair Care 
2924 Del Prado Blvd 
239.542.2777 
 

The Dek 
4704 SE 15th Ave 
239.542.3745 
 
The “O” Bar 
304 Del Prado Blvd. S. 
239-673-9003 
 

The Pickled Parrot 
1025 Santa Barbara Blvd. #1 
239-800-3303 
 
The Twisted Lobster 
1341 Del Prado Blvd #1 
239-800-2879 
 
 

The Waggle 
4708 SE 8th Ct. Unit 6 
239.4721.2246 
 
TrueTours Inc. 
2200 First St. 
Downtown Ft Myers 
239-945-0405 
 
Wellness Center of Lee Memorial 
609 SE 13th CT  
239.424.3220 
 
Wicked Dolphin Rum 
131 SW 3rd PL 
239.242.5244 
 
Yoga Instruction-Sheryl Purnell 
RN/BSN 
Cape Coral Yacht Club 
Www.yogawithsheryl.com 

 
. 

THANK YOU TO OUR SUPPORTERS  
***Star Studded Elite Supporters 
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A VERY SPECIAL LADIES LUNCHEON AT   

            MISTO!!   

   THREE COURSE MEAL!     
 

      June 16, 2016 

      12 NOON 

      Misto  

      231 Del Prado Blvd. S.  
 

Appetizers:  Pizza Rustico and Boom Boom Shrimp 

Main course, choice of: 

Misto Salad: Baby greens, strawberries, candied pecans, gorgonzola, mandarin or-
anges and grilled chicken breast in a raspberry vinaigrette. 

Seafood Crepes: Handmade crepes with lobster, scallop, shrimp and blue crab, 
baked in a seafood volute and Parmesan cheese. 

Pork Tenderloin: Pork tenderloin medallions served with port wine sauce, pear 
chutney, vegetable and potato. 

Dessert: 

Fresh fruit basket cake.  A sponge cake with fresh seasonal fruit in a lemon custard 
sauce.  Topped with whipped cream. 

RSVP by noon, Monday, the 13th to Barb at NRCLUNCHLADY@gmail.com   

or Barb at 239 541 9000  

Note: This IS the deadline with absolutely NO exceptions as per agreement with 
Misto Bar and Grill  

If you sign up you MUST pay $20  

Bring $5 for the raffle if you want to participate in it!  

June’s theme is:  GLITTERATZI! 

Break out the tiara’s, girls!  Bring on the BLING!  I want to see  

sequins, rhinestones, glitter, boas, whatever sparkles, and LOTS OF IT!    And ABOVE 
ALL, I want TIARAS!! 

 

MORE FUN EVENTS 
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Back by Popular Demand!  

Comedy Night at Anthony's on the Blvd.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday June 12, 2016  5:30pm 

Limited availability! Cost $25 pp.  Includes Dinner and 1 free 
drink.   Dinner Choice: Prime Rib, Chicken Marsala, Chicken 

Caesar Salad or Fish and Chips.   

Please contact host for availability before making payment.  
Host: Karel Casey,  

capeactivities@gmail.com; 605-838-8193. 
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AREA CLUBS 

CAPE ACTIVITIES 

CAPE CORAL HOSPITAL AUXILIARY 
Contact: Jeri Grimes, Director, or Janine Barnes, Manag-

er, 574-0206 or visit Leememorial.org/volunteer. 

DOMINOES CLUB 
Call for information and schedule.       

Contact Susan Zanni, 239- 945-7484 

GARDEN CLUB OF CAPE CORAL   

  Contact: Kathy Woodlock                                                
239-242-6303 

KIWANIS CLUB OF HARNEY POINT           

Meets every Wed, 11:45am at Perkins  
1502 Cape Coral Pkwy.                New members welcome.                      

For more information, contact Pres. Katy Bachman  
239-728-1031 

ANTIQUE CAR CLUB      

239-574-8041, or hotchilirods@aol.com 

CITY OF CAPE CORAL NEEDS VOLUNTEERS 

For programs such as burrowing owl nest monitoring, canal 
watch, police department volunteers, park maintenance etc.   
For more  information, go to www.capecoral.net               and 

search for volunteer.   

Bridge players wanted                                                    
We are organized and playing!  The more players, the 

more fun!  If interested, contact  Katie Balaban at 

seat4a@aol.com or 303.249.1007                                                   

FISHING CLUBS 
THE REEL ANGLER’S FISHING CLUB                    

Contact: www.rafc.us 
 

Meet second Wednesday of every month at 
the clubhouse of Palmetto Pines Country 

Club, off Skyline. 
 

       TARPON HUNTERS FISHING CLUB                          

www.CapeCoralTarponHunters.com  

SINGERS WANTED—Soprano, bass, tenor, alto?  

Do you love to sing and have chorus or choir experience? 
Sounds of Florida practices Tues 6.30-8.30 pm, First Meth-
odist Church on Coronado Pkwy. We are currently seeking 
a new Director/accompanist to lead us beginning in this 
fall. For more info call Dick Knapick Cell 239-672-0064 or 

home 239-542-0459 

BOATING CLUBS 
 

 

 

 

   SEA DRIFTERS POWER BOAT CLUB 
   Contact Bob Godsea 239-728-8300 

     Or bgodsea@comcast.net 

THE CAPE CORAL CRUISE CLUB  

         Contact Philip Kryger 239-541-0236 or             
www.c-c-c-c.org              

    SHORE LEAVE CRUISE CLUB                   

Contact Randy or Lisa Benlon 913-515-3330 
Tom Irlbeck  bearintheair01@gmail.com 

CAPE CORAL POWER SQUADRON        
Boating, safety courses, social activities    

Contact John: 239-549-9754 
       NBS BOATING CLUB                                   

Contact Jean VanHouse 239-542-3965 

          CAPE CORAL SAILING CLUB                  

Contact Rose Ann Hoffman 239-540-1911 

SOUTHWEST FLORIDA YACHT CLUB                    
Contact Terri Natale 239-437-3014 

SW FLORIDA SEARAY OWNERS CLUB                 
Contact Barbara Pancoast 269-625-7250 

    Do you like reading books and                                                  
discussing with a group?   

 Try the Book Club!  Meet every first Friday of each month 
9:00am, at Twelve Twenty -Two Executive Building, 1222 
SE 47th St. The group picks a book to read and discuss.  
For more information, contact Karen Solgard, 612-242-

5639, Karen@solgard.com.  

EXERCISE-All types of water programs.. 

Shallow and deep water aerobics, arthritis and  

fibromyalgia water exercises.  For pricing and 

information contact:  the Yacht Club 542-3903 

https://us-mg6.mail.yahoo.com/neo/b/compose?to=bgodsea@comcast.net
mailto:bearintheair01@gmail.com
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AREA CLUBS 

CAPE ACTIVITIES 

MEALS ON WHEELS 
Call 239-242-9331 

Your business has just been         
patronized by a member of the:  

 

NEW RESIDENT CLUB  
of  Cape Coral 

 

Please give this card to your Manager or own-
er to find out how you can generate more 
business from our 800+ active members!  

    Call:  Suzanne Tjosaas 

suzannetjosaas@yahoo.com, 320-226-6630 

Please clip the coupon below and use it when you 
patronize a business located in Cape Coral. 

Gulfshore Singles meets at 7pm every 1st and 3rd 
Monday of the month at Ft. Myers Christian Church, 
5916 Winkler Rd, Ft. Myers. 180 members, lots of 

events & dances in Cape Coral. 

http://www.gulfshoresinglesswfla.com/index.html    

Contact:  Bob Spearman at  989.1420        

SINGLE FRIENDS 
Meet 2nd Thursday of the month. Weekly activities.                                            

 EVERY  WEDNESDAY  

 
 

No skill required;  Just show up for some fun!   
Veteran’s Park,  4140 Coronado Pkwy.  For more 

into contact:  Robin, fabartz@yahoo.com                 

or 239.541.7201 or page 6 for details 

 

BOWLING! at BOWLAND 
EveryThursday mornings at 

9:45am, No signup required.     
42 Mid Cape Terrace                                   

No skill required.  Optional breakfast option available. 

CHESS CLUB: Meets Tuesdays, 5:30 - 8:00 PM.  
 Contact: Rob Cheyne, 239-443-8947 

NRC ACTIVITIES IDEAS 

Send ideas on what you would like to attend 
socially, or if you would like to start a group.                                                               
Contact : Karel Casey                     

kggaydos09@yahoo.com, 605-838-8193 

 

 

 

 

 
Pay for all your events                                                

in the comfort of your own home.  

For your convenience, we have added PayPal to our 
website. You will now be able to use your 

credit/debit/PayPal accounts for all events or member-
ship fees.  Just visit the website and you’ll find the link 

on the right hand side. 

www.capecoralnewresident.com 

Please indicate which activity you’re paying for. 
When paying for the dinner dance,  please          

indicate your food choice and group or table       
preference.   Please direct any questions to:  In-

fo@capecoralnewresident.com 

http://www.gulfshoresinglesswfla.com/index.html
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July/Aug 2014:                   

PARADISE PELICANS 

Reporter Virena McElheney     

                     

Spring time in the Cape has not disappointed us this year.  Oh 
how beautiful it is with low humidity, bright sunny skies, very 
little rain, and good friends from our flock to enjoy it with. 
Some of the Pelicans enjoyed a wonderful week in Saint 
Maarten swimming, snorkeling, scuba diving, dining and 
dancing and one couple, Nancy and Kevin, celebrated their 
wedding anniversary.  It just so happened they also had their 
honeymoon there.  Now years later they were able to celebrate 
with close friends from the group.  How cool it that? Another 
fun time was had by many at the dinner dance at the Yacht 
Club and at a wild and crazy Kentucky Derby Party at Doug 
and Dinah’s home.  We can always find a reason to get togeth-
er and have some fun and food with our Pelican flock. 

Before some of us get ready for long summer vacations, we 
will be having a “boat float-tilla” on Sanibel Island.  That’s 
where we all pile into our boats and dock along the sandy 
beach.  We jump in the water and socialize, eat, drink and be 
merry. We will also be having our monthly potluck gathering 
at Coconuts Bar and Grill this month.  This time the group will 
not have to do the cooking or cleaning … we just sit back and 
enjoy being served our food and drinks with friends. We love 
living in the Cape! Until next time…See you around the 
Cape!!! 

 

SEPT 2014  

CAPE ESCAPES                            

Reporter:  Diane Kenney  

 

It's June. Welcome to summer in the Cape. Temperature and 
humidity are creeping up. Solutions range from going to the 
beach, getting out on a boat, jumping in the pool, staying in air 
conditioning or be a snowbird. Staying here and enjoying what 
Florida has to offer is best! May Day, Cinco de Mayo, Moth-
er's Day and Memorial Day kept us celebrating this month.  

Our monthly dinner was spent at Iguana Mia for our Cinco de 
Mayo gathering. Some of those enjoying margaritas and Mexi-
can food were Janet Dayton, Andrea Casti, Karen & Jim Ro-
zum, Susan & Leonard Brown, Sarah & Lou Appelman and 
Diane & Herb Kenney. This month Theresa Beringer & John 
 MacLean headed to the Chicago area for Mothers Day, Donna 
& Earl Boothe spent time at The Villages in Florida house 

sitting and checking out the community, Diane & Herb Ken-
ney flew to Waco to sit with their grandson. Birthdays in May 
were celebrated by Lou Appelman (5/20) and Maria Vodola 
and Marianne Cyr both on (5/23).Happy Birthday to All, and 
we'll see you next month! 

 

October 2014                 

LAUGHING GULLS                    

Reporter:Vickie Sullivan 

 

No Report this month. 

   

NOV/DEC 2014                                                          

BEACH BRATZ                                

Reporter:  Babz Maxwell 

 

Finally.  The snowbirds have headed back north and I can DRIVE 
again!  Well, sort of.  It’s the video game Frogger on wheels here.  
Illinois drivers are insane, but I defy any of them to get from N. Cape 
to Corksoakers in rush hour traffic in time for happy hour!   In fact, 
I’ve designed a new bumper sticker for the Hello Kitty mobile that 
says, “I break for no one and my other car is a GLOCK”.  This should 
give me a BIT of respect. A big part of the problem is that none of us 
can find our way around the maze of canals from our homes in NW 
12th avenue Circle Place to get to SW 47th Terrace Blvd. Pky. with-
out being at the mercy of our GPS. Our hands are ratcheted to the 
steering wheel, our eyes riveted to the road, waiting for the next 
command, “use the two left lanes to make a hard left onto NE 9th 
Avenue Lane Court”. If the voice tells us to sacrifice doves in the 
back seat, we so without question, if we can shave off 20 minutes 
and get to Water City Grill for early bird. Collateral damage is just a 
part of the adventure. Truck! Pothole! Turtle! Did you know that while 
most of us are getting our beauty sleep, there is Drag racing on Del 
Prado?. If you have a hot car, like Tom D’s new Mercedes E350 
Sport, with twin turbos, you may want to take advantage of this.  If 
not, he will gladly let you ride along for his next delivery of bootleg 
hooch to the monthly dance.  This is the Wild West of driving at its 
finest, where turn signals are only used to throw off other drivers, 
stop lights are merely a suggestion and yellow means it’s time to wet 

your pants, because you are about to run a red light.    
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And by ALL MEANS, commemorate the event with a FB selfie while 
cutting off the car in the next lane!On to other news, we had an 
amazing Luau at Kathy and Mike Nelson’s house. So good to see 
Konrad out.  Loved the food, loved the light show on the pool, loved 
John and Vicky’s grass skirts. FYI, John said he would wear it to my 
ladies luncheon, but balked when I said he would have to shave his 
knobby hairy knees...We finally got to see Jay and Leslie’s beautiful 
new home. And Leslie, and I don’t care what anyone else says, I 
think the three tiered moose fountain on the front lawn makes quite 

a statement!  Love the bubbles… 

 Sorry to see our Bratz head north, but I promise to keep you updat-

ed. Stay FAB u lous!!  

 

JANUARY 2015                                        

CORKSCREWERS   

Reporter: Leslie Vaughan  

 

First things first.  We'd like to congratulate Linda Kamysz for be-
coming the new NRC 2nd Vice President!  No doubt she'll do a 
great job.  We're so pleased to have the Corkscrewers represented 
on Board 98.  Also, let me take this opportunity to thank Al Rich in 
advance, for taking on the job of sorting through the monthly news-

letters.  Congratulations and many thanks to all who will be serving. 

Our little group continues to be very active and remain good 
friends!  Several have been enjoying regular driving range outings 
and report having a great time swinging those golf clubs. The Cork-
screwers ladies are having fun with our monthly luncheons.Our 
monthly dinners to celebrate birthdays and anniversaries are still 
going strong as are the potluck dinners. A few brave souls are 
taking dancing lessons at the Lake Kennedy Center! The last pot-
luck was at our house and we had a Kentucky Derby party.  Hope-
fully those attending  had as much fun as we had hosting.We love 
getting together for food and drinks! But just so you know - Mint 
Juleps are still yucky, but certainly required fare for the Derby. We 
know these things.  We're Kentucky natives!  Next up for June is 
Lola and Jerry.  Jerry's mother has been visiting and she is very 
interesting and quite delightful. We were sad to say goodbye to our 
snowbirds.  We always looks forward to their return in the fall.  
Several of us will be toodling off to Europe for a Mediterranean 
cruise.  That's been a bucket list thing for me, so I'm very much 
looking forward to it.  Summer is upon us, folks!  Make the most of 

all that paradise has to offer!   

 

FEBRUARY 2015 

FABULOUS FLIP FLOPS 

Reporter-Diana Simpson 
 

Many of us enjoy bocce, bowling, the Ladies Luncheon and the 
monthly dance.  Also, three or four of the men meet weekly for 
breakfast at the House of Omelets.  We look forward to more of the 

same this summer!   

Our May pot luck was held at Annie Fenkle’s home.  Joel and Linda 
Sabat were absent because they were up north celebrating the 
100th birthday of Joel’s mother.  Congratulations!  The Devines 
went north to attend Jerry’s 50th high school reunion.  Annie, Betty 
Diana and Joyce spent a perfect day in the sun with four other NRC 
friends on Captiva Island.  We will do it again.  Let us know if you 
would like to join us.  Our June birthday babies are Charlie Brown, 
Bill Cardella, Jerry Devine, Kalaniwai Grady, and Cheryl Orttel.  

Have a great month! 
 

MARCH/APRIL 2015 

FUNSEEKERS 

Reporter: Julie Green 

 
 

The weather is getting warmer and the roads have finally cleared 
out!! First off a great big thanks from all of us to Anne and Rex for 
hosting the April potluck. We all had a blast and each and every 
one of us felt like we were on a mini vacation! Thanks also to Deb-
bie and Bob for hosting at Catch 22- it was great to CATCH up with 
everyone!! Anne and Rex write they are having fun in Ontario visit-
ing with kids and babysitting their grandson. They also entertained 
2 sets of visitors from Georgia. Vaune continues to recover from 
knee surgery and is enjoying having Matt be chef and caregiver. 
They look forward to being able to attend NRC functions soon. Kay 
and Randy visited Tarpon Springs and ate lots of wonderful Greek 
food. They saw a sponge diver and took a boat ride. Randy was 
also back in Costa Rica for dental surgery. Dana and Terry paid a 
surprise visit to their son, daughter-in-law and grandkids in Destin. 
Their daughter-in-law from Thailand was sworn in as a US citizen 
along with 95 other people from around the world. Afterwards they 

all celebrated at Lulu's Restaurant in Destin.  
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The next weekend their other son and his wife joined 
them for the Beer Trolley Fest in the Cape. They 
were also joined by fellow Funseekers Jim and 
Elegra. Line dancing is still on their schedule every 
Wed night and they would love to see other 
Funseekers there! They enjoyed a boat ride and lunch 
with friends as well as driving down to Bonita 
Springs for a day at the beach. Debbie and Bob had a 
blast at the Cardboard Boat Race. Bob worked on the 
boats all season long and participated by paddling in 
the Little Buddy boat.  

 

May/June 2015 

SUN RAYS 

Reporter– Barb Swann 

 

First of all, Sun Rays, let me apologize for not 
submitting anything for the last newsletter. I had to 
make a fast trip back to Minnesota, and couldn’t 
make the deadline. HAPPY ANNIVERSARY, 
HAPPY ANNIVERSARY. Spring is here, sometimes 
feels like summer in full swing! It has been one year 
since the Sun Rays joined NRC. It has, indeed, been 
an exciting year. Most have set up their homes, 
become Florida residents, and have become 
entrenched into the Florida lifestyle, and seem glad to 
be here. NRC events have shown them what the Cape 
has to offer and most have made true and lasting 
friendships. Most recently, Sun Rays have 
participated in building and launching the 
Minnow…and it floated! Potlucks and dances have 
been well attended. Most northern relatives/friends 
have returned north for the year. Let’s remember Jan 
and Elaine in our thoughts and prayers, surgery and 
illness. Get well, Girls, and get back in the swing. 
Bev, Marlene, and Barb attended a Comedy Show at 
Lake Kennedy Center. For those who have not 
checked it out, the Center has a lot of activities and 
events from which to choose. Bocce is still the sport 
of choice. The Sunset Celebration is still the place to 
be the first Wednesday of the month.  Let us know 
what else you’ve been doing. The April dance was 

electric, the band was outstanding. Any of you who 
have not attended a dance are missing out on a good 
time. Watch for news of upcoming dances. Ceil was 
kind enough to host a Mothers’ Day Pool Party for 
the ladies, lots of fun.  And travel, travel, travel. Sun 
Rays have been on the go. Ceil visited Boston and 
the NE; Lilian and Gary are making a short trip to 
Michigan, who else is out and about? Let us know.  

 

July/August 2015 

HULA HOOTERS 

Reporter: Alan Poland 

 

Well the flock gathered at the Boathouse beach May 
10 to give Chief Hooter Gary Eldred and his bride 
Marne a Hooter send-off. There were lots of well 
wishes for them to enjoy a safe flight as they travel 
for the next few months around the country in their 
fifth wheeler “Party Hoot”.  Gary’s leadership and 
humor, and Marne’s laugh will be missed, by the 
flock, but he leaves us under the good wings of our 
hard working party coordinator Charlie Weis. 
Hooter Charlie has been instrumental in building our 
nest on the internet and keeping us aware of 
upcoming Hooter events.  And she keeps busy with 
her camera documenting allHooter gatherings.  
April saw Hooters cheering on the cardboard boats 
and flying around the dance floor as Owl Bill 
Moulton rocked out on his guitar. 
Many Hooters went for a  leisurely bike ride on the 
Cape that was arranged and routed by Owls Hayden 
(of well burnt rib fame) and Debra Jones.  
hen May got off to a very busy start for all 
the Hooters who flocked to the NRC general 
meeting.  Two days later much fun was had at the 
Cinco de Mayo Potluck hosted by Owls Don and 
Judy Sheldon. A large flock of Hooters then took 
first place in one of the trivia games at Nemo’s.  
There was lots of fun and creativity at the beading 
party held by Charlie Weis. The ladies have been 
displaying their beautiful necklaces and earrings 
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ever since. Hooters are now planning the next Lady 
Owls luncheon. Sandy Smith is looking to form 
aHooter Bunco team. Drag Queen Bingo is on the 
schedule. New nests are being completed for 
several Hooters, so more parties are sure to come with 
the summer sun.  Hoot, hoot, hoot! 

 

September 2015 

CORAL CAPERS 

Reporter: Kim Garrity 

No Report this month. 
 

October 2015 

NAUTI CRABS 

Reporter: Chris Gust 

 

The Nauti Crabs are at it again. This time it is off to 
Key West. What an adventure we had. The toughest 
part was getting up so early to catch the Key West 
Express but we survived, found our seats and enjoyed 
the trip down to the island. Calm seas and lots of 
conversations. Now for the mile walk to the hotel. FYI 
if you go wear good walking shoes. They do have many 
trolleys for sightseeing around town. Now we are 
checked in and time to look at the sights. The first 
adventure took us down Duval Street to Mallory 
Square. Many tourist attractions and shops not to 
mention the chickens and roosters that run around. This 
is the place to enjoy the sunset. Funny how it is the 
same sun as here in Cape Coral but again it is different. 
Now the slow walk back to enjoy the night life along 
Duval Street. Some folks stayed out to enjoy music and 
some went to clubs, others enjoyed all the art on display 
by local artisans. A great evening on the Keys. Next 
day rise and shine for the walk to breakfast for the best 
Bloody Mary's. After filling up and revisiting the 
night, some of the group walked to the Southernmost 
point buoy, others the Lighthouse museum, Harry 
Truman's house, and Ernest Hemingway home. The 
homes are the old Florida look and are the 
gorgeous. What ever the adventure we had a great time. 
Back to the boat and the ride home - time to discuss the 
next adventure. Looks like a cruise is on the horizon. 

Back to reality and bowling, more get togethers and 
dancing at the Fraternal Order of Eagles. I thought work 
was tiring but this retirement life is exhausting and 
exhilarating. The next potluck is on the horizon and 
time for more Nauti Crab fun.   

 

Nov. –Dec. 2015 

PARTY PALMS 

Reporter : Jeff Ford 

 

Cinco De Mayo came a little early for the Party Palms! 
Our late April potluck hosted by Ted & Carolyn Clark 
was a pre Cinco De Mayo event. Our hosts showed off 
their gorgeous new home only three weeks after 
moving in, what an undertaking. Though a number of 
members have retreated north, a great time was had by 
those in attendance especially with the frozen 
margarita's flowing..The food was plentiful as were the 
laughs. Our members are always on the go and some 
recently tried their hand at a Wine and Painting party! 
The Party Palms do know how to party! 

In closing we are very proud to have three members of 
our group serving on the new Board 98. 

 

JANUARY 2016  

NO EGRETS 

By Nancy Cohen  

 

NoEgrets Snowbirds have flown out of town to 
Wisconsin, Maine, Maryland, Colorado, Minnesota, 
(andother places), leaving behind a stalwart core of 
year-round residents who continue to enjoy each others’ 
company. Along with the usual activities, several new 
ones have been added to the mix.   Jayne planned the 
inaugural second Tuesday dinner at Sandy Hook in 
Matlacha where everyone in attendance had lots of 
laughs, good food, and plentiful beverages.  
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Now someone needs to step up to the plate and 
plan the one for June! All it takes is choosing a res-
taurant, posting the invitation on Facebook, and 
making a reservation. In the spirit of friendship, the 
NoEgrets building crew gathered to build steps to 
Jayne and Eric’s dock. In appreciation, boats were 
loaded up on Mothers’ Day and several NoEgrets 
members headed out to sea for a day of fun in the 
sun! 2 Amigos seems to have become one of our 
group’s delicious “go to” places, and yet another 
dinner was planned there, this time by Juelene and 
Johnny. Ten members had great fun sitting outside 
on a sunny and beautiful night, and welcomed new 
NRC members Tod and Tammy to join in the fun. 
NoEgrets seem to have lost the magic touch at Triv-
ia. We haven’t had a win in a couple of weeks 
now. Oh well. The company is good and the wings 
are plentiful. And, we now know where Andorra is! 
Now we need to study every president and the 
names of their law partners, English authors in 
every century and the books they wrote, movie 
directors’ obscure first films, and obscure track 
and field sports trivia. Or we could just adopt a new 
name for the group -“hereforthebeer” and let the 
chips fall where they may. Bocce continues to be a 
group favorite. Of course it is. The games are fol-
lowed by dinner and drinks each week. I see a trend 
developing here…. By the time this is read, those 
still in Florida will have had a wonderful time at a 
barbecue at Susan and Mike’s. I can write that be-
fore the event because it is a foregone conclusion 
that it will be wonderful. Lori will have returned from 
Canada and the first NoEgrets Book Club meeting 
will have taken place. Well, that’s about it for this 
month. I apologize if I’ve forgotten anything but 
since I am in Maine and these events are taking 
place in Florida, I am relying on what is posted on 
our Facebook page. You guys are great about post-
ing stuff and keeping those of us who have headed 
north up to date on your goings on.  Keep making 
someone happy!  And anything else that strikes our 
fancy 

NoEgrets, remember to tell Ron that you would like to 
be added to our Facebook page.  It is the easiest way 
to keep up with all of our fun and to see the great pho-
tos members post. 

 

 

 

 
 

FEBRUARY 2016 

LEAPIN LIZARDS 

Reporter: Suzanne Rothberg 

 

The Feb, 2016 Leapin' Lizards have thinned out to few 
with so many going north. Barb Schindler hosted a 
Kentucky Derby get together and plans another for the 
Preakness, thank heavens for a gal who loves horses. 
Our other claim to some fame was a two week 1st 
place run at Trivia.  We didn't make the tripe crown, but 
came in 2nd the third week.  Fun for all of us whether 
you know a lot about a little or little about a lot. 
 

MARCH/APRIL 2016 

LAND SHARKS 

Reporter: Joel Adams 

 

 

Yes! The March-April 2016 membership group has a 
name, Land Sharks, voted in after a gruesome battle 
using a 100lb test line baited with lasagna, appetizers, 
desserts and a selection of cold beverages. Our first 
potluck was a success, co-hosted by Randy & Carol 
Adams and Amy Riker in the Adams' beautiful canal 
home. Unfortunately due to the "shark infested" waters 
no one elected to take a plunge into their inviting pool. 
Co-leaders were selected and we thank Carol Adams 
and Amy Riker for volunteering for serving in this ca-
pacity. Thank you also to Stephanie Beauchaine for 
volunteering to serve as group Recorder to provide 
entertaining news to the monthly newsletter. Our group 
represents this great land from way up north including 
upstate New York and the upper Michigan peninsula, 
as far to the west as Denver CO and south to this 
beautiful region of SW Fla we now call home full time 
and part time. We are a diverse group of singles, cou-
ples, parents, grandparents and pet parents and en-
joyed sharing common interests during dinner and af-
terwards. The Land Sharks look forward to getting to 
know the people, places and happenings in Cape Cor-
al/  Keep your eyes open for that dorsal fin in the wa-
ter...the Land Sharks are out there! 



19 

June 2016 

NRC MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 

May 2016                

Pay McCoy    

President, Board 98 

     

Greetings NRC Members and NRC Graduates! 
 

I love watching the NRC at work!  I had the opportunity to attend the May New Member Social and the first pot-
luck for our newest named group – The Landsharks.  It is so much fun to watch new people making new friend-
ships, enjoying laughter and leaving with smiles on their faces!   That’s what the NRC is all about!   To help wel-
come our newcomers, I encourage all of you to stop by the New Member’s Table and offer these folks a warm 
welcome to our Club!  Remember, we were all new once!  A welcoming hello is always appreciated and you could 
make a new friend!!  
 

There are always lots of fun NRC activities scheduled during the month to provide you with venues to meet mem-
bers and make new friends.  I encourage you to take advantage of these activities and try something new – Cock-
tails on the Cape, Bowling, Bocce, or Game Night.  You are sure to have a good time!  Remember, this is YOUR 
club!  If you would like to suggest a new activity for our club, I encourage you to contact Karel Casey or me to 
discuss.  We are always open to suggestions!  
 

 I am also happy and thankful for the support of our community vendors who continue to support our club by mak-
ing donations to our raffles.  These vendors are advertised in our monthly newsletter.  The monthly newsletter also 
contains a New Resident Club of Cape Coral coupon which can be used to notify a business that it has just been 
patronized by one of our Club members.  Please use this coupon at businesses that you patronize.  Your support of 
our local businesses helps support our Club and the local economy. 
 

Finally, we will be trying a new idea for the June dance!  There will be no dinner.  Instead, we will be serving light 
hors d'oeuvres and, of course, the usual beverages - beer, wine, soft drinks and water.  So, grab some dinner out or 
at home before joining the dancing fun!  As always, feel free to bring your own beverages and snacks!  Doors open 
at 6:30 p.m.   Music starts at 7:00 p.m. with a new band to the NRC – 41 South!!  Many of you have seen them 
play and recommended  them!   NRC GRADUATES:  WE WOULD LOVE TO SEE YOU BACK AT THIS  

EVENT!!  Please plan on joining us!!! 
 

To Friends, Fun and Laughter! 

 

Pat McCoy 
NRC President, Board 98 
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www.capecoralnewresident.com 
A NON PROFIT ORGANIZATION WELCOMING NEW RESIDENTS SINCE 1967 

NEW RESIDENT CLUB OF CAPE CORAL 

    May 2016, New Resident Club Members 

UPCOMING SPEAKERS AT NRC MONTHLY MEETINGS 
June - Marni Sawicki-Cape Coral Mayor  

July—Jim Farrell, Chief Meteorologist, WINK TV 

Warm welcome to our Newest  Members!! 

Congratulations to those who participated in the Cardboard 
Boat Regatta and the many awards you won. 


